
The Energy Intensive Users Group agrees with Ofgem’s minded to decision to direct an extension to the 
Supplemental Balancing Reserve and Demand Side Balancing Reserve cost recovery arrangements for 
2016/17 and 2017/18.  In light of projected tight supply margins and continuing uncertainty over plant 
availability, we believe it is prudent to ensure that National Grid continues to have access to these 
services in order to maintain security of supply, if required. 
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